
                                                                                                                             

 

The Buccaneers Dive Club met Sunday evening, April 7. Bill DeWalt, Club President 1984-1985, 
stopped by to catch up with the group and share stories. 

Our next meeting will be May 5, 2019 at 6:00 PM  at Barnacle Bud’s, weather permitting. Barnacle 
Bud’s is located at 1955 S. Hilbert Street, Milwaukee: 

 

CHARTER SIGN-UP:  
 
Sign up continues for the Buccaneers Saturday charters for 2019. E-mail Cameron Wilson if you would 
like to reserve a spot. Reservations require a $10 deposit per charter. 

Wrecks were tentatively selected, but are subject to change. Those divers who have signed up for the 
charter will receive a confirmation/reminder e-mail prior to the dive, and the wreck will be selected by 
majority of the responses. 

**The Saturday, April 27 charter was cancelled due to SNOW in the forecast.** 

CLUB MEMBERSHIP DUES  

Club membership dues should be paid by mailing a check to Pam Hunt, bringing a check to the May 
meeting, or dropping a check off at the store. Please pay with checks only, this way we can keep track 
of who has paid.  

Mail to: Pam Hunt,132 North 80th Street, Milwaukee WI 53213 

 



TREASURER’S REPORT 

$10,539.25 2/28/2019  Balance 

     $905.00 3/7/2019 Deposit ($245.00 Dues, $660 Charter Deposits) 

     -$88.00 3/3/2019 (Pizza Party) 

$11,356.25   3/31/2019 Balance   

 

Dive Club committees:  (Anyone that would like to participate on a committee please contact the 
committee chairperson or become a committee chairperson.) 

2019 Officers : President Cameron Wilson, Vice-President Gene Nisler, Treasurer Pam Hunt, Secretary 
John Tindall and Club Charter Coordinator Cameron Wilson. 

We would appreciate any input on the format, corrections, and content. Please email any upcoming 
events or comments you would like to see in this letter to: john.tindall2@yahoo.com 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

GREAT LAKES SHIPWRECK ARCHAEOLOGY DIVES 

The Great Lakes Shipwreck Research Foundation dive team will begin weekly wreck survey dives on 
Thursday, May 23. The boat leaves the dock at 5 p.m. sharp. Please contact Kimm Stabelfeldt at 
kstabelfeldt@att.net if you are interested.  

WAZEE WEEKEND 

Members discussed scheduling a weekend of diving at Lake Wazee. Stay tuned for updates. 

WRECK DIVER CERTIFICATION 

Jerry Guyer will be offering a wreck diver certification this summer. Please stop in the store or visit 
www.pcdiving.com for details. 

MUNISING TRIP: 

Glen Goebel is organizing a trip to Munising in August. Tentative dates are either the weekend of August 
10-11 or August 17-18. The plan is to rent a pontoon and dive multiple wrecks. Please contact Glen at 
ggoebel1@wi.rr.com, or 414-339-0853 if you are interested. 

 

This month in Lake Michigan shipwreck history: April 6, 1893, schooner LUMBERMAN capsized 
and sank off Oak Creek. 

 

SPONSOR 



 
 
 

Store Phone:  (414) 482-1430 Store Hours  
1103 West Oklahoma Ave, M, W, F:  11:00 – 6:00 
Milwaukee, WI 53215 Sat.:  10:00-4:00 

www.pcdiving.com 
www.len-der.com 

 
 

-15% off most merchandise for club members. 
-Open Water Certification classes are running most Sundays at the Marquette University swimming pool through April.  
 Call the store for details. 
 


